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Activities done this week! 

Another busy week at BASC! We have made gingerbread bis-
cuits, had our fun end of term party, making collages, making 

pom poms, doing quizzes and reading books!  

Meet the 
team 

 

-Mrs Humphreys 

(BASC Leader) 

-Mr Allen (BASC 

Deputy Leader) 

-Ms Sharp 

-Miss Warne 

-Mrs Ho 

-Mrs Jennings 

-Mrs Scott 

-Mrs Fisher 

-Mrs Jameson  

Important information about next week!  

 

Next week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday pick up is 

from Nursery due to parent evenings and the Autumn disco. 

mailto:office@stfrancismorley.org.uk
http://www.stfrancismorley.co.uk


Snack menu 

If you ever feel any child 
is at risk, please contact 

our Child Protection 
team: 

 

Mrs Gibbons              
Headteacher  

 

Miss Grayston                    
Assistant Headteacher  

 

Miss Dobson        
Year 3 Class teacher / 

SENDCO  
 

Mrs Harrison          
HLTA / Learning mentor 

 

Mrs Walker                    
Chair of Governors 

 

Or ring Duty and Advice 
on: 0113376 0336 

Safeguarding 

Prayer for the  
week 

 

Monday– Waffles with beans/hoops with 

cheese on top 

 

 

Tuesday-Tomato and cheese pasta with garlic 

bread 

 

 

Wednesday-Homemade pizza  

 

 

Thursday-Chicken wraps  

Film Night!!!  

On Wednesday 25th October, we are having a 
special film night! For Nursery-Year 2 they 
are watching Toy Story and Year 3-Year 6 
they are watching Elemental. The children 

are welcome to bring in their pjs and onesies!  

BASC mobile number:  

07881616441  

If you need to contact us, 

we have our own mobile 

just for BASC  


